


As above this site, will damage wildlife, put at risk very old vegetation and trees, increase car 
usage (possibly up to 30 + vehicles,) on top of putting severe pressure on the local amenities, 
schools, doctors. 
 
Risk Flooding/Sewer 
 
It now appears the  application does not have any new sewage system, relying on alternative 
digester system, meaning that sewage of a large development will be retained on site and 
further potential impact on the listed buildings and their residents close by.  Further the 
infill/levelling of part of the site potentially adds further flood risk to those properties. 
 
As per our original objection which all the points still stand and changes to the plan does not 
mitigate the damage caused and impact on the environment, history and heritage of the area, 
well being of the local community, together with increasing pressure on transport links and 
facilities building properties in an urban like manner, in a scattered country and rural 
environment which would be more at home and offer better outcomes to the potential 
residents if properly sited next to or adjacent to those such urban areas (ie Elsenham/Bishops 
Stortford, Stanstead Mountfitchet etc) 
 
I trust you can consider the points and those of our previous objection and decline such 
applications. 
 
Many thanks in anticipation. 
 
Elizabeth Stoodley and Paul Cooper 

 

 
 

 




